
 

Class 3 Newsletter 11.06.21 

This week in Class 3… 
The children have come back to school feeling refreshed and recharged after their 
break. It was wonderful to welcome them all back on Monday. This week, we have 

been recapping our place value knowledge whilst focussing on measure and 
reading scales. In English, we have been building our learning towards writing a 
non-chronological report related to our topic for this half term, Ancient Greece. 

Science lessons during this half term will focus on animals and humans, in 
particular the human life cycle and how we develop from birth through to old age. 
RE lessons will help the children to gain a deeper understanding of prayer and the 

importance of prayer to Christians but also other world faith groups.  
    

Glorious Weather! 
As the weather has been so beautiful lately, and long may it continue, the children 

are likely to be spending more time outside. Please make sure children are 
protected as much as possible with sun cream and sun hats if they have them. 

They are welcome to bring extra sun cream with them to keep in their classroom 
trays if you wish. Please make sure bottles are named, thank you. 

 
Year 6 Bake Sale 

Year 6 are having a Cake Sale next Friday 18th June to raise money for sponsoring 
Hamza. Donations of cakes are very welcome and can be brought into school on 

Friday 18th June. Cakes will be sold at 50p per cake. Thank you in advance for any 
help. 

 
Courageous Advocate 

This week, the courageous advocate that we are celebrating is Private Desmond 
Doss. He was a Conscientious Objector in the US Army. He was the first and only 

Conscientious Objector to receive the Bronze Star for Honour.  
How many men did he save during the Battle of Okinawa? 

 
Certificates 

Christian Value award – Hope  
Adam for trying hard this week to achieve something he hopes for. 

Curriculum  
Lewis for showing great improvement in his reading. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd ☺  
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